TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
OCTOBER 2, 2014

The Stratton School Board held its regular scheduled meeting on Thursday, October 2,
2014 at the Stratton Town Office. The meeting was called fo order at 7:10 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young, Director, Lorraine
M. Weeks-Newell, Secretary and WCSU Superintendent, Steven John.

BUSINESS:

1) The minutes of the September 4, 2014 meeting were read. Lorraine Newell
motioned to amend the minutes. Under Other Business the school year stated was
2014/2015 and shouid have read 2013/2014. The minutes were approved as corrected.

2) It was brought to the Boards attention that a family living in Stratton had
enrolled their child in The Flood Brook School. The student attended school from
8/27/2014 - 9/12/2014 after which time they relocated to South Londonderry. There is a
question of tuition payment for the period of time the student lived in Stratton and
attended the school. As no information is on file for this student, the School Board
requests that the family complete the Stratton Residency Packet to show that they were
living in Stratton at the time their child attended school. Until this information is provided
and approved by the Board, Stratton will not be responsible for tuition assistance.

3) Candie Bernard, Assistant Treasurer, contacted schools and provided the
Board with an ADM, Average Daily Membership, of students. The 31 students were
compiled in a list showing student, school and grade enrolled in.

BILLING:
Billing was received from:
Burr & Burton Academy - Tuition $ 61,600.00
Siobhan Eddy Young - Travel Exp. 7/15 50.00
Siobhan Eddy Young - Travel Exp. 8/12/14 50.00
Carol A. Joyce - Counseling 910.00
Maple Leaf Clinic - Individual therapy 100.00
Stratton Mountain School - Tuition 1st instaliment 27,504.00
WCSU - Counseling 595.00
WCSU - Transportation 8/2014 K. Velsor 125.00
WCSU - Transportation 7/2014 K. Velsor 250.00

The order was reviewed, approved and signed.
The total amount of the 10/2/14 order was $91,184.00

OTHER BUSINESS: WCSU Superintendent Steven John provided the Board with a
copy of a motion from the Marlboro School Board to the WCSU. The motion addresses
the responsibility of districts regarding, costs of services including special education,
compensatory and remedial services within the WCSU member districts. In addition, he
shared a copy of the 2014 Tax Rates (school & town) for the WCSU district.




There being no other business, Siobhan Young motioned to adjourn the meeting and
Lorraine Weeks Newell seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
i M U

rraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




